Welcome Back to School!
&
Welcome to 4th Grade!!
Newsletters will be posted HERE each week for parents to review.  The first newsletter should be posted by Friday, Aug. 2nd.  Check back!
Morning arrival and afternoon dismissal for 4th:
Arrival:  Students will arrive no earlier than 7:45 AM at the east entrance of the main building.  At 8:00, teachers will escort them inside the main building.  4th grade teachers will pick up students and walk them to the annex.  
Dismissal:  4th grade teachers will escort all students to the east entrance of the main building.  Students will be dismissed to their guardian at 3:15 PM.  
Late Lunch: Our lunch is at 1:00!  Due to the late nature of lunch, students may bring a dry, healthy snack.  (NO yogurt, Jell-O, apple sauce, etc.) A healthy snack will provide enough to get students to our lunch time.  
Water Bottles:  We now have working water fountains in each hallway!  Therefore, students may bring water bottles, but they will need to stay in student cubbies during instruction.  NO WATER BOTTLES with open straw tops.  (ex: Stanley cups)


